
 

 

 

 

Christmas 2016 

Dear family and friends, 

We would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a blessed New Year. 

From the depth of our hearts we would like to thank you so much for everything you have shared with 

us this year that is almost over. 

For Christmas we will be 3 only. At first we thought we would be alone, but then we got a mail with a 

big surprise. Dorrit our daughter had booked a ticket to come home and celebrate Christmas with us. 

We were so happy. Miriam and Per are in Denmark to celebrate with their girls. 

A huge thank you to those of you, who have helped support the building of classrooms for the slum 

children. We are now building and we are so grateful that it worked out that we can help these poor 

children so they can continue school. We still need 10.000kr to reach our goal of 70.000kr to finish the 

school. 

Have a blessed Christmas 

 

Love from yours truly in Tanzania 

Tabitha og Torkild. 

 

 


